
H A P P Y  E A S T E R  F R O M 
W E S T  L O N D O N 

D A T E S  F O R  T H E  B A N K 
H O L I D A Y  W E E K E N D 

The shop and school will be closed on Friday 14th, 
Saturday 15th and Monday 17th April. We will be open 

as usual from Tuesday 18th April.

We hope you all 
have a lovely Bank 
Holiday Weekend 

and we look forward 
to seeing you again 

after the break.
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